
VALE
Tom Sarti

Sadly we lost a good friend of Pearl Beach on Sunday 8th January, 2023
Tom migrated to Australia from London 1951with his parents, they started  out  from the migrant 
hostel in Dundas, his first job was with Australian Abrasives .

Then in 1953 he joined the the RAAF where he learnt to fly, a stint with Schweps , then into the   
Insurance industry,the highlights a posting with Skandia to Hong Kong later Papua New Guinea, 
Kaula Lumpa, Perth, and Gosford with Queensland Insurance .

He retired  from the workforce at Pearl Beach in the early 90s .  He was the treasurer for the PBPA 
for 18 years and most of those years delivered the Gem newsletter over the whole beach  and knew 
where every box was hidden.

His health declining so he and Pim moved to Ettalong to a smaller villa and occupied  himself with 
his racing friends his maths and computer. He loved a party a glass or two of wine and a good chat, 
He died with Pim in mid sentance at home,without pain or drama.

On behalf of those who knew Tom we send our loving thoughts to Pim and family.  I am personally 
going to miss him, we shared many happy and interesting times.

Lynne Lillico


